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From: Vanessa Lee  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:20 PM 
 
  
From: Dave Campbell <dave@bikeeastbay.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:19 PM 
To: Vanessa Lee <VLee@alamedactc.org> 
Subject: Bike East Bay comments on Valley Link 
  
Commission 
  
We support transit, and possibly this project too, but have questions and concerns around: 
  
1. The lack of public outreach in Livermore to generate support for this project. Measure BB in 
Livermore did not get a ton of support and BART was controversial. RM3 get even less support in 
Livermore. We don't want this project to be controversial like the BART project was. The Isabel 
Neighborhood Plan was controversial too because of BART. Where are the residents of Livermore on 
this project?; 
2. Hour headways off -peak is poor public transit, and is in fact commuter rail. This corridor needs good 
transit. What can be done to convert this project from commuter rail to good transit? 
3. Can we hear more about the financial crisis and how this project is affected? It's concerning to hear a 
presentation that does not acknowledge the current financial crisis. 
  
Thank you for more clarifying information. 
 
--  

Dave Campbell 
Advocacy Director 
Bike East Bay 
************************** 
Office: 466 Water Street at Jack London Square in Oakland 
Mail: PO Box 1736, Oakland, CA 94604 

Cell: (510) 701-5971 
BikeEastBay.org 
  
Learn how COVID-19 is impacting Bike East Bay events and activities. 
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